March 22, 2011

Jason Green City Attorney 300 Sixth St. Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Mr. Green,

The Black Hills Mountain Bike Association would like to hold a raffle for fundraising purposes. This Raffle is a very different kind of raffle. You don't buy tickets, you spend money at our sponsors and get tickets for the raffle in doing so. Very simply, while our participants are in town they will purchase food, drinks, etc., from our sponsors and turn in their receipts. For every ten dollars that they spend at our sponsors buying things they get a raffle ticket. If a person spends \$10.00 at a sponsor's business they get 1 ticket. The more you buy from our sponsors the more tickets you can collect.

Receipts can be turned into tickets during the Black Hills Fat Tire Festival from May 28th through May 30. All drawings will be held May 30, 2010 during the Barbecue and Awards night gala. Any funds received from the raffle will go to the Black Hills Mountain Bike Association and will go towards the maintenance and construction of trails on M-Hill, Skyline Drive and the Dirt Jump Park.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ed Engler, President

99-96-

Black Hills Mountain Bike Association

PO Box 9351

Rapid City, SD 57709